

Meeting began at 18:04

Officer Reports:

- President's Report:
 - We're on board to have theme housing.
 - Waiting on confirmation from Ballroom and RMA, if we all go in together we'll get better pricing.
 - We had a great advisor meeting and will be highlighting that sideshow is student written, go Talina!
- Business Manager:
 - Season shirts are currently out of budget, with \$25 costs.
 - We're looking at having a quote once we get hard numbers
 - Numbers should be in by the next E-Comm meeting.
 - Heili will provide actual numbers of people interested /etc.
 - Shirts can be sold at every show to come.
 - Goal is to have them for sale at sideshow.
 - SINC money has been returned.
 - Will be going to the Orange's prod meeting today.
- Technical Director:
 - We're going to have a T-Comm this Sunday (10/4 at 1pm).
 - Building access is being a pain in the ass. Alpha Psi contaminated the requests.
 - No promises there.
 - T-Comm will be doing things.
 - Everything is on fire, except the playhouse.
 - Quote for a computer.
 - Don't send emails to Ben's gmail.
 - The scheduling calendar will be updated.
 - Ben is old now. Briana 2.0 almost killed him on a dinner date. He is alive. And not on fire.
 - LRC will be using the building this Friday and next Friday during the day. Nothing can be screwed into the stage until Oct. 9th.
- Membership Chair:
 - We had our first mem-comm meeting! It was fun and we'll be working on scheduling in the future.
 - Ghost tours are 1 hr 15 minutes, and sold out, they would love us to help out!
 - It won't be confirmed until Gray Matter's tech day is decided. Apple Picking will be on the 17th October unless otherwise specified.
 - No one responded to activities fair feedback :(
- Secretary Historian / Webmaster:
 - ADD IN
- Season Publicity:
 - A season agnostic black shirt order form will be sent out.
 - We're looking at selling at other shows and such.

- Reached out to the juggling team, we're waiting to hear back to see if they are interested in joining us for a flash mob.
 - We don't want it to be too far or too close to the actual event.
- We've reached out to sodexo about getting oranges.
- We do have a show artist and facilitator for oranges, the marquee should be started next week.
- Marquee should be up for family weekend.
- Advertisements will be solicited this week and next week.
 - Mason will send Jocelyn the ad sheet.
- We are now active on twitter and instagram! As well as facebook.

Producer Reports:

- SINC:
 - 67, 39, 12 for attendance. 12 was for the matinee.
 - We raised \$376 for Samaritan's Inc.
 - S Inc. donated to S Inc.
 - The C+CC was very happy with us, Father Ed even came out and had fun with us.
 - We hope to work with them again, they were awesome!
 - We received a letter of thanks from the wonderful Jocelyn.
 - It was touching.
- Oranges:
 - We had low attendance at our first work party, but we did a lot of cleaning and organization.
 - Wood pit was entirely cleaned for the first time since Tim was a freshman.
 - There is a production meeting happening at 7pm.
 - Card access is weird but should be good.
 - Nick's hat was gray today.
- Gray:
 - We had auditions and we have a cast and the beginning of a prod team.
 - We should have a rehearsal schedule and our first work party this week.
 - Work party will be with oranges.
 - Nick was wearing all blue.

New business:

- Work Party Sign in:
 - We'll be using the box office computer to collect sign in info.
 - Emi hates Mason because she doesn't like technology. Poor Emi.
- Thanks poster:
 - We'll be having a thanks poster and alumni events and it'll be fun!

Meeting closed at 18:43 3 - 0 - 1 (comments: Fuck you Mason <3)

Meeting adjourned at 19:05 3 - 0 - 1 (same comments)